
 

 

Page 1 of 2 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

PROC #22-04 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS  
 

 CLARIFICATION NO.  2     
SENT VIA E-MAIL 

 
 

DATE: February 4, 2022 
 
TO:  POTENTIAL BIDDERS 
          
FROM: Margaret M. Maddalena, Contract Administrator 
 
RE: CONTRACT #2087 CLARIFIER REHABILITATION, BASINS 1 – 4 

REVISED RESPONSE TO QUESTION #3 
  

 
  

Question #3  We will be substituting a capable manufacturer not listed in 
the specifications. Please advise as to the substitution 
process. 

 
 
 
 
Revised Response: In accordance with the bid specifications: 
 

“Wherever a brand name is designated in the bid documents, 
it shall mean “brand name or equivalent.”  Bidders will be 
required to demonstrate, to the sole satisfaction of the 
Commission, that equivalent products are both compatible and 
effective.” Therefore, substitutions for products may be 
presented, however, they must meet all the 
specifications outlined in the Technical Specifications 
and be both compatible and effective, as determined in 
the sole judgment of the Commission’s Engineer. 
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cc:   Tim Eustace, Executive Director 
Maria Alliegro, P.E., LEED AP, Director of Engineering 
Paul Serillo, Director of Facilities 

 Michael Dox, Engineering Project Manager 


